
 

 

Discontinuation Notice – 200GX 
After reviewing the product portfolio whilst rebranding all our products to Greenlee Communications, the “200GX” Pair 

Tracing Probe (50605577) has reached the end of its life. To improve efficiency and to be able to offer you the best 

value and featured products we have chosen to replace this with the 200EP-G, which is produced in far greater 

numbers, in all existing kits. The 200EP-G adds the following features for no additional cost to you: headset socket & 

flashlight near the probe tip. 

Therefore, when you receive the following kits, 711K 

(example of new kit shown alongside), and shortly 

AT8LK once stocks are exhausted, these will include 

200EP-G in place of the 200GX probe. 

The “bulk” 711K-GB kit was rebranded a few months 

back. This is the version supplied in a box rather than 

the “retail” version. 

If you still wish to have a probe with the more modern 

shape of the 200GX but with even more features, then 

please consider the 500XP which is also water and 

crush resistant and provides additional noise filtering 

modes and acAlert™. 

As we are re-branding products to Greenlee 

Communications, please remember that we are adding 

“-G” to many of the model numbers. Orders for old style 

parts will be adjusted automatically where possible. 

Regards, 

 

Mark Govier 

Product Manager 

e- mgovier@greenlee.textron.com 

 +44 1633 627730 


